Orientation Meeting
February 28, 2019

Prior notification of the meeting was sent via email to the Community on February 18.

The purpose of this meeting was to orient those prospective or potential Board members to the current
financial and business activities of the Community.

Community members present were: Terry Ricker, Michael Omland, Tracy Matthews, and Vicki Gasso.
Jules Cox was unable to attend.

Board members present were: Terri Knapp, Mark deFluiter, Pam Vermillion, Jeff Williamson, and Donna
Coffey.

The meeting was called to order at 6:37 pm.

Mark deFluiter welcomed the Community members present and there was an introduction of all
members present.

An overview of the Board members job responsibilities were presented and opened for discussion.
There being no further questions or discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Pam Vermillion, Secretary



